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In recent times, energy conservation and environmental sustainability have become critical issues. One simple 

yet impactful way to contribute is by practicing energy-efficient habits in our daily lives. Among these habits, 

switching off lights when they are not in use plays a significant role in reducing energy consumption. To raise 

awareness about this crucial practice, our Eco-Club volunteers conducted a one-week drive (May 10
th

-16
th

, 

2023) on the college campus about the benefits of switching off lights when not in use and the methods to 

promote this behaviour among other students and communities. By adopting this simple habit, people can 

contribute significantly to energy conservation, cost savings, and environmental sustainability.Through 

education, awareness, and collaborative efforts; we can foster a culture of energy efficiency and inspire positive 

change in our communities. 

 

  

  
 
 
 

 


